
Alert 9/13/2020 
 
Hello, from Steel Valley Middle School; here are the announcements for the week of September 
13th. 
 
We hope the first couple of days have gone well on the remote learning platform for everyone.   
 
For Daily Attendance, students are to complete the Google Form link on the current day of 
school. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday, students that need to pick up their iPads can do so from 9 am to 2 
pm.  The iPad distribution station will be at the band room doors. Students may want to bring a 
book bag for other supplemental materials.   
 
A reminder that students are to use their real names on the Google Classroom and Zoom 
platforms.  If a made-up name is used, the student may not receive credit for materials 
submitted or may not be allowed to enter the Zoom session.   
 
While on the remote learning platform, students are only to use their Steel Valley email 
account.  Not doing so will produce errors on the students' end.   
 
There will be MS volleyball practice Monday, September 14th, from 3:30 to 5 after school. 
Players will meet Coach Delpino in the High School lobby.  Students are to wear a mask and 
practice social distancing during the meeting.  Any players that plan to practice must have a 
completed physical form on file. 
 
There will a meeting for middle school cross country on Monday, September 14th, at 3 pm for 
7th and 8th-grade boys and girls at Griffen Field.   
 
Zoom links for evening hours for grade 5/6 ELA, Math, Social Studies, and Science and grade 7/8 
science were sent to Steel Valley Student emails on Friday. 
 
Finally, for technical issues, please contact the Steel Valley Tech department at 412-464-3600 
ext. 1551 or email to svtechsupport@steelvalleysd.org  
 
Thank you and have a great evening 


